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The Latest News and Updates from School for Global Leaders

I N  T H I S  I S S U E
Last Week In the News

On Friday, February 4, 2022, we had an excited day at

SGL.  We celebrated students whom consistently

exhibited our core values of Reflective and Open-Minded

learners and global citizens.  We also celebrated a
showcase of learners from our Theater and Music

elective.  Please check out our website later this week for

photos and videos from our celebration. 

This Wednesday and Thursday we will have an important

virtual visit from our IB Consultant for feedback and

preparation for IB application submission this May.  

Picture Day: Monies are due February 18, 2022 and Picture

Day is March 4, 2022.  Please ask Ms. Rios for more

information. 

Students will begin new electives next Monday, February

14, 2022. 
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